
    No         :   LTR-1000-203227 
 
    Da          te: 2018/07/08 
 
    Enc          l: Yes 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

     ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Reactor Power Decrease during the Status Change from the Pump SJ12D001 

to the Pump SJ11D001 

 

Dear Sir, 

Please find attached the application form (Appendix 3) based on the Contract No. 

CNT-ETS/4100-1 dated February 25th for providing the BNPP with the cause of the defect 

in the Turbine Control System and the required measures to be taken for preventing the 

recurrence of such defect in the Turbine Control System based on the results of analysis.  

You are kindly requested to make the necessary coordination for taking actions in this 

regard and keep us informed of results. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 
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